
LME coronavirus update as of March 10 

• We are currently taking all necessary precautionary steps with regard to the continued spread 
of coronavirus to protect the health and safety of all staff and customers, which include a 
split-team arrangement for LME employees. Based on feedback from Ring members, the 
Ring continues to function from London, with specific measures in place to ensure that this is 
effectively managed alongside our split-team policy.  

  

• Contingency plans for the Ring are dependent on exact circumstances but could include the 
relocation of the Ring to our recovery site in Chelmsford or, if necessary, switching from 
Ring-based to electronic price discovery. We continue to monitor the situation and will keep 
the market informed of any next steps. 

 


